
From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 7, 2018 3:41 PM
To: Rachel Johnson - NOAA Affiliate; Andrew Hein - NOAA Affiliate; Barbara Byrne
Subject: San Joaquin I:E Ratio Analyses for CCVO Reinitiation Effort

Hi all --

Earlier this week I shared with (most of) you a document identifying our requested science support for the reinitiation of consultation on long term ops. Item 6 is geared towards the SJ I:E ratio. While we don't "need" this until we get into 2019, I wanted to start a conversation now to begin identifying our objective, steps, and timeline.

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YE8E9Nha6SnfJOzaP0eAQRpabxbZD056GpKUBPFNwIE/edit?usp=sharing>

I found some time in between the meetings that Barb and I are slammed with -- Dec 21 at 11 am. Please let me know if this doesn't work.

Thanks!
Cathy